
NBCE Seats New District III Director
Greeley, Colo.—At the annual meeting of the National Board of
Chiropractic Examiners in Dallas, Texas, on May 4, 2018, Dr. Michael
Fedorczyk (Maryland) was elected District III Director. This district
includes the states of Pennsylvania, New York, Maine, New
Hampshire, Delaware, Connecticut, New Jersey, Massachusetts,
Rhode Island, Maryland, and the District of Columbia. 

      Dr. Fedorczyk is a graduate of New York Chiropractic
College. The college has honored him with the Frank E. Dean Award
for Outstanding Service and an Outstanding Clinician Service
Award.

Dr. Fedorczyk practices in Maryland. His service to the chiropractic profession includes
the Maryland Board of Chiropractic and Massage Therapy Examiners, where he served as
president from 2013-2015 and vice president from 2011-2013. He received their Board
Member Recognition Award for outstanding service in 2017.

He is a member of the Maryland Chiropractic Association and received the association’s
President’s Award in 2008 for dedicated service.

He was named Fellow of the Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards in 2011 and
serves as a member of their Legislative Committee. His service to the NBCE includes the
Ethics and Boundaries Grading Committee, Part IV Examiner, and many test committees
for the written exams. 

Headquartered in Greeley, Colo., the NBCE is the international testing organization for
the chiropractic profession. Established in 1963, the mission of the NBCE is to ensure
professional competency through excellence in testing.
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